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      (Actual Vessel) 

A 1995 22’ Chaparral Sunesta 220 305, equipped with a 2016 350HP Engine, was reported stolen with 

its trailer from the 7200 Block of Regent Street in New Orleans, Louisiana, sometime between January 

11-21, 2022.  The hull is white with navy blue and yellow designs along the port and starboard aft.  The 

vessel has a removable navy-blue canvas top & may be under a light grey boat cover.  The M/V’s HIN is 

FGBX1346F595 & LA Registration No. is LA 2217 ER.  The vessel was last seen on an aluminum 

MAGIC TILT TRAILER bearing License Plate No.  E803661, with VIN 1M5BA222821E57668.  The 

theft was reported to New Orleans Police Department under Report Number A-23014-22.  

For more info on this notice and other reported missing/stolen vessels/engines visit: 

www.StolenBoatNotices.com 

Report any sightings to local law enforcement, New Orleans PD at (504) 821-2222     
and to Sedgwick at the below listed contacts. 
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